306™ BOMB GROUP
HISTORICAL ASSOCIATION |

March 20, 2006

Jeffrey “Jeff” L. Simmons, TSGT

United States Air Force Q
Supervisor, Awards & Decoration Branch GQ
Recognition Programs Branch

Dear Sir:

According to the guidelines established by the Air Force Personnel Center’s Recognition
Programs Branch (DPPRR) for Medal of Honor (MOH) display requests, the 306" Bomb
Group Historical Association concurs to the requirements outlined in the MOH letter.

The requested duplicate medal for Sergeant Maynard Harrison “Snuffy” Smith will be
framed and displayed in the Thurleigh Airfield Museum of the 306% Bombardment Group
in England.

If you have any additional questions, you may contact me directly at (281) 375-5979.

Sincerely,

%M

Royce'Hépkins
Treasurer





